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Please support LD 1454.
It is important that all firearms be manufactured by a federally licensed manufacturer. 
Without a serial number or a background check when the gun is first sold by a 
federally licensed gun dealer, it will be much more difficult for law enforcement to 
investigate and successfully prosecute crimes involving firearms.
Thank you for your consideration.


